
LYDD TOWN COUNCIL PRESS RELEASE      December 2024 

LYDD IN LIGHTS 2024 

 

The presentation evening for the Lydd in Lights competition 2024 was held in the Chamber of the 

Guild Hall on Monday 16th December 2024. 

A welcome drink of warming mulled wine or the non-alcoholic option of a St Clements was served 

on arrival to the prize- winning families who had been encouraged to wear a Christmas jumper for 

the occasion. 

The presentation evening was opened by the Mayor, Cllr Bob Jones who said that he was delighted 

to see so many children attending this year. 

Certificates were presented to the winners by the Mayoress Cllr Mrs Jean Jones and the hamper 

prizes were presented to the prize winners from Town and Coast and the overall winner by Cllr Clive 

Goddard. 

Councillor Clive Goddard said: 

“I am delighted that we were able to hold the Lydd in Lights presentation evening in the Guild Hall 

again this year to present the prizes of hampers filled with festive Christmas produce purchased 

from local shops which helps support the local economy. 

I hope that we can continue to grow the competition as it brings pleasure to the community and I 

know that there are many residents, particularly those with children, who enjoy visiting the houses to 

see the festive displays lit up even if they have not been able to take part themselves”.   

The prize winners this year are as follows: 
 
Third Prize 
Coast  101 Leonard Road 
Town  4 Queensway 
 
Second Prize 
Coast  66 The Parade 
Town  95 Station Road 
 
First prize 
Coast  94 Lade Fort Crescent 
Town  57 Sycamore Close 
 

This was to a property which is a regular winner and always impresses the judges and brings a lot 
of joy with their imaginative displays and our congratulations go to 70 Coast Drive who excelled 
themselves again this year. 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


